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Dear Cumberland Councillors
I am writing to express my objection to this proposal for a number of reasons.
If the waste transfer station gets built:

The large number of trucks that will be coming from all directions through residential streets which were not
built for heavy vehicles.. Rate payers will be responsible for repairs.

The waste station will be used by councils across the metropolitan area so transport and waste will be coming
from all ways through Lidcombe streets.

I have concerns regarding the added traffic potential impact of traffic congestion in the community.
Considering the current development of units in Church Street, including affordable and public housing will
place a strain on traffic on Church Street through Olympic Drive to Arthur Street.

The proposed hours of operation go significantly over the Development Control Plan.

A waste station should not be built in a residential area, it is approximately 70 metres from houses. I’'m sure
there are more appropriate sites in industrial areas.

The noise from added traffic and smell will impact all areas of Lidcombe.. I’m sure the odour will impress the
train commuters as they pass.

I request Cumberland Council prioritise the health and well being of our community over a waste transfer
station.

Thank you for your consideration to this matter.

Yours Sincerely

Sent from my iPad
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